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Minutes of the Board of Health meeting held on Thursday, October 1, 2009 at 9:00 am, Lower 

Town Hall Meeting Room, 21 South Main St, Uxbridge, MA 

 

In attendance: Susan A. Smith, Chairman and Dr. Arvin Glicksman, Member. Also in attendance 

Denise Delannoy, Administrative Asst. 

 

Absent: James Smith, Member. 

 

Meeting to Order: Being after 9:00 AM the meeting having been duly posted, and a quorum being 

present, the meeting was called to order by Chairman Susan Smith. 

 

Residents concerns – no concerns. 

 

New Business:  

 

H1N1 Flu Clinics – Plans for Uxbridge Flu Clinics were discussed. 

 

Mark Anderson, Heritage Design Group, on behalf of the Capron Corporation discussed Life 

Science Technologies and Bio Medical Research and proposed adoption of Regulations by the Board 

of Health to in order to guide said technologies. Mr. Anderson has submitted a warrant article on behalf 

or his clients for the upcoming town meeting that the Chairman told him is not legal.  

 

Review New Complaints: complaints were reviewed. 

 

Review Title V: Title V’s were reviewed. 

 

Adjournment:  MOTION made by Dr. Arvin Glicksman to adjourn today’s meeting. Seconded by 

Susan Smith. The motion carried unanimously.  

 

 

 

___________________________________  __________________________________ 

Susan A. Smith, Chairman    Dr. Arvin Glicksman, Member 

 

 


